
 

 

 

 

Announcement from Kasetsart University 

 

It is with profound sorrow that Kasetsart University announces the passing of               

Dr. Chongrak Wachrinrat, President of Kasetsart University. 

 

Dr. Chongrak served the university with unwavering dedication, selflessness, and 

commitment. His leadership has greatly contributed to the advancement and reputation of 

Kasetsart University both nationally and internationally. He also fostered love and unity  

among the university community in an exemplary manner. 

 

With deepest respect and heartfelt condolences. 

 

Kasetsart University will announce the funeral arrangements in due course. 
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